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When I first came to this area in 1973 the question of a third bridge was being 

actively discussed and studies we being done. Here we are 50 years later. We 

needed that bridge then and need it much more now. I hope you will do more than 

create another study, but take real steps to build something.  

 

Eric Meurer  


